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Hello Chamber Members, Gateway Supporters, and South Baldwin Chamber Partners! 

In an effort to improve the communication pathways for Baldwin County 

businesses, the Gateway Initiative team is initiating a regular email update 

and working towards improving our website and social media sites in an 

effort to keep the business community informed and engaged. 

We will use these platforms to share updates about legislation, upcoming 

elections, and anything that may impact your ability to do business. For 

instance, did you know Senate Pro Tem, Del Marsh, was recently 

appointed to be the Chair of the Tourism committee?     

 

 

 

We need your participation! 

 Click Here to Take the Baldwin County Legislative Survey 

  

The South Baldwin Chamber in collaboration with the other 4 Baldwin County Chambers of 
Commerce have developed a survey for our member businesses.  

Help us to develop a county-wide Legislative Agenda by participating and encouraging 
your fellow business leaders to do so as well. 

The survey will be open until or ONE WEEK, and will close on Monday, 2/11/19. 

 

--- 

 

FYI  

F O R  Y O U R  I N F O R M A T I O N  

•     On January 8th the Alabama House of Representatives and Senate held 

their organizational sessions.  For a list of committee assignments and leadership 

 

 
 

N E W S  F L A S H  

 

https://www.southbaldwinchamber.com/home
https://www.alreporter.com/2019/01/09/sen-del-marsh-re-elected-president-pro-tempore-of-alabama-senate/
https://s.surveyplanet.com/D4kt7uo9l
http://christiestrategygroup.com/2019-organizational-session-recap/


appointments see the following attachments: 2019 Senate Committee 
Assignments.pdf and 2019 House Committee Assignments.pdf 

•       For a contact list for our local legislatures, like the County Commissioners, 

Mayors, and City Councilors refer to the attachment titled AL-Baldwin Co Elected 
Officials.xlsx. 

•       The Alabama Legislative Session is scheduled to convene on March 5th. 

•       Here is a link to the AL Legislature website 

 

Thank you, from the Gateway Initiative Team! 

 

 

If you would like become an investor in the Gateway Initiative, please contact Donna Watts or Travis Valentine. 

 

http://www.legislature.state.al.us/aliswww/default.aspx
mailto:donna@mylocalchamber.net
mailto:travis@mylocalchamber.net

